

THE SOLEMNITY of the MOST HOLY TRINITY

June 11th, 2017



THIS WEEK

Tuesday

St. Anthony of Padua, Priest, Doctor

Next Weekend 2nd Collection for Pro-Life

June 18 is Father's Day, and also Pro-life Sunday! This is a day to honour the giving of life to others. Last year, we raised \$160,000 through your donations on Pro-Life Sunday, which was given to 22 local Pro-Life groups in the Archdiocese to support their life-affirming work. Your dollars will be spent to strengthen and uphold the value of human life from conception to its natural end. Please give generously.

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Norman Ngan, Laura Fisher, Fernando Estrella, Peter Murtagh, Frances Gillies, Ernesto Hidalgo, Yvonne Clucas, Patrick Leung, Julie Dean, Benjamin Coté (*Please notify the office of any changes*)

INFANT BAPTISM COURSE

Classes for parents seeking baptism for their infants - next session: Tuesday, Aug. 8, 15 & 22 @ 7:00 pm. Adults only.

UPCOMING CALENDAR

Knights General Meeting	Mon., Jun 12, 7:30pm
PEC Meeting	Tues., Jun 13, 7:00pm
Parish Council Meeting	Tues., Jun 20, 7:00pm
St. Martin's Guild Meeting	Thurs., Jun 22, 7:30pm
Next Pancake Breakfast	Sunday, June 25
Marian Prayer	Mondays, 7:30pm
Charismatic Prayer Group	Tuesdays, 7:30pm
Craft Circle	Thursdays, 9am-Noon
Seniors Line Dancing	Thursdays, 2:30 - 4:30pm
Bingo	Thursdays, 6:00pm
Divine Mercy 3 rd Fri	day of each month, 7:00pm
Legion of Mary Fri. After 7:30pm Mass & Sun. 10:00am	
Junior Legion of Mary	Sundays, 1:15pm

PERPETUAL ADORATION CHAPEL

Could you not watch one hour with me?

One Vacant Hour: Friday 8-9pm and 87 Hours need Second Persons

Thank you to the people who took *another* hour to cover two vacant hours. Contact: Lynne 604-272-9880 elh65@shaw.ca

"Glory to the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit."

SPECIAL FUNDRAISER CONCERT for ST. PAUL PARISH NEW CHURCH BUILDING FUND

Fr. Rob Galea together with Psalm 98 Music Ministry



The 7:30 am and the 12:00 Noon choirs are putting on a Gospel Concert to raise funds for our New Church Building Fund.

Friday, November 10 - 7:00 to 9:00 pm at St. Monica Parish Church, 12011 Woodhead Road Richmond, BC

Admission \$15.00 per ticket. For info please contact: Lino Jayin at 604-644-9662 or Yolanda Chao at 604-989-5491

SISTERHOOD on SALT+LIGHT TV

Salt + Light, in collaboration with Loyola University in New Orleans, is proud to bring our viewers Sisterhood, a 7-part series which gives an exclusive look into the daily lives of these remarkable women betrothed to Christ. Vietnam, Philippines, Timor-Leste, Tanzania, Nigeria, Kenya, and Uganda are just some of the countries where we visit with sisters who toil tirelessly in the vineyard of the Lord. The first episode, The Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph, is now available to view online at http://saltandlighttv.org/sisterhood/. View press release.



SUNDAY, JULY 30 1:00 to 5:00pm ONLY 7 WEEKS TO GO

YOUTH MINISTRY

Info: Clarissa @ 778-384-5102

Tonight's LIFE NITE (June 11) at 8:00 pm



Sex is More

We're told by the world around us how we should view our sexuality and what love is. Think you're forever alone? Don't worry, God has a plan for you. Come out to this Life Night to see how you can figure out this plan.

Next Sunday's LIFE NITE (June 18) at 8:00 pm



Father's Day Bowling!

We're heading over to Lucky9 Lanes to treat our fathers to some bowling. Will you bring on the competition or will you go easy on them? That's up to you to decide. Check out our

Facebook and Instagram page for more details! @stpaulslifeteen

ST. PAUL YOUNG ADULTS COMMUNITY (SPYAC)

Info: Mary @ 778-858-5167

SPIRIT PRE-TEEN MINISTRY

Info: stpauls.spirit@gmail.com

Year End Party - Friday, June 16th

Come out to our final Spirit night of the year! There will be food, entertainment, and fun, of course. Invite all of your friends and family and we hope to see you there! For more information, check out our website @ www.stpaulspirit.wordpress.com/

ALTAR SERVERS' BARBEQUE - JUNE 17

All altar servers are invited for a BBQ and Awarding of certificates on Saturday, June 17 in the Gym at the Parish Centre from 11:00am to 1:00pm. The Knights of Columbus is happy to host this for you.

PROJECT ADVANCE 2017

Live gratefully, give generously.

There are many ways to give: complete the pledge form you received in the mail; pick up a pledge package at the entrance of the church; give online at http://rcav.org/giving/

PREP: Parish Religious Education Program

Registration Forms for the 2017/2018 school year are now available at the back of the church or the parish office.

Receive a discount if you register by June 30.

Payments can be made by cheque or cash.

PREP classes will commence in September 2017.

If you have any questions, please contact Clay Imoo (PREP Director) at clayimoo@shaw.ca

FATHER'S DAY MASS

Join our families as we remember and honour our Fathers. Mass will be held on Sunday, June 18 at 2:30 pm in our Evangelist Chapel at the **Gardens of Gethsemani**, Surrey. For more info, please contact Terry at twhiteley@rccav.org

VANCOUVER WELCOMES STRANGERS

Did you know that in 2016, our country welcomed 260,404 migrants, 23,265 refugees, and 51,679 seasonal labourers? As Catholics, we are called to "welcome the stranger" and we have been praying for an increase of charity, hope, and faith in our community. From settling refugees to sheltering the homeless, here are a few numbers on how many refugees were welcomed in our country, province, and Archdiocese, as well as how many were welcomed at the Men's Hostel and the Door is Open: http://rcav.org/one-city-one-message/

CALLING ALL MEN!

We have felt pressure to win and constantly compare ourselves to others (remember the Joneses?). This way of living has led to lives of disappointment, insecurity, and stress. Can life be better for us men and our families? Yes it can! Come to St. Matthew's Man's Destiny Conference and hear from men who have faced and overcome many of the common problems preventing us from walking the path to our destiny. Join us on **Sat., June 24** at St. Matthew's Parish, Surrey, from 9:00am to 3:00pm. Cost: \$20. To register contact Brian at 604-649-3387 / bjoel@positec.com or Mike 604-379-6903 / mackanrestoration@yahoo.com



SCHOOL CONNECTION

Top Marks, the school's new uniform supplier, will be on site for new uniform fittings on June 20th and 21st from 3:00 pm to 7:30 pm. **Please be sure to make an appointment online for your fitting** using the instructions that will come home with

the order form package. Please contact the school office if you have any questions.